
 

Lent Groups 2021 

Here are some of the groups running in our deanery throughout this season of 

Lent.  The details are brief and you are more than welcome to contact the 

coordinators to ask for more details.  Likewise, feel free to spread the word! 

hetest 

A Tuesday Group, 19:30 – 20:45, beginning 23rd February 

When Nature Bites: God in a Coronavirus World' is a 3 session 

course which tries to tackle some of the hard questions raised by 

coronavirus. Locally developed, the course will be based on the 

book of Joel in the Bible and two short modern books by Professor 

Tom Wright (God and the Pandemic) and Professor John C Lennox 

(Where is God in a Coronavirus World?).  All are welcome. 

Please contact Mike for more details.                     

mikeatnutmeg@gmail.com     Tel@ 01748 884926 

 

A Tuesday Group, 19:30 – 20:45, beginning 16th February 

This group follows the Rhythm of Life Lent Course written by 

our Diocese of Leeds for 2021.  Each of the six sessions will 

use video clips, bible passages, and there will be discussions as 

well as prayer.  All are welcome. 

Please contact Scott for more details.             

slunn@richmondschool.net     Tel: 01748 826895 

 

 

A Thursday Group, 14:00 – 15:15, beginning 18th February 

This group will be reading a book by Pete Greig called ‘God on Mute: 

Engaging the Silence of Unanswered Prayer’.  Pete looks straight in 

the face at the complexity, uncertainty and painful reality of 

unanswered prayer.  Not just empty words or unapplied theology, 

Pete teaches with honesty out of his and his wife Sammy’s 

experiences.  All are welcome. 

Please contact Revd Martin for more details.     

martin.fletcher@leeds.anglican.org     Tel: 01748 821241 
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A Thursday Group, 19:15 – 20:45, beginning 18th February 

This group follows the Rhythm of Life Lent Course written by 

our Diocese of Leeds for 2021.  Each of the six sessions will 

use video clips, bible passages, and there will be discussions as 

well as prayer.  All are welcome. 

Please contact Revd Camilla for more details.                

camilla.cd@cantab.net 

 

A Saturday Group, from16:00 weekly, beginning 20th February 

To help our focus through lent, the ‘Lent in a Bag’ group will 

receive a bag with a specific item for each week. Items range 

from a stone, right through to a piece of material.   Also, for 

each week there will be an accompanying YouTube and 

Facebook post which will help us, along with the items from 

the bag, to connect through prayer, readings and our own 

reflection.  All Are Welcome. 

Please contact Revd Paul for more details.     

paul.sunderland@leeds.anglican.org     Tel: 07989 178196 

 

A Diocesan Group, beginning Wednesday 24th February 

Two of our deanery groups follow the diocesan Lent course for 

2021, a course linked to the Rhythm of Life diocesan initiative.  

As well as providing the resources for our groups, and many 

elsewhere, the Diocese is running its own group that meets 

online each week.  The six sessions occur between 7.30pm - 

9.00pm via Zoom.  To register for this group follow: 

www.leeds.anglican.org/news/new-rhythm-life-lent-course-launches 
 

 


